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DATE: June 30, 2016
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FROM: Kyle Devine, Interim Bureau Chief :W/ }

SUBJECT: Medicaid EVS Verification Submission with Requests for Reimbursement

As of July 1st, 2016 the State of Nevada, Department of Health and Human Services, Division of
Public and Behavioral Health, Behavioral Health Prevention and Treatment (BHPT) program will
no longer require that the Medicaid EVS verification print outs be included in your requests for
reimbursement (RFR). Eligibility should still be checked at the time of service, BHPT will be
conducting quarterly Medicaid audits based on the services submitted for reimbursement to
BHPT. BHPT will recoup any funds that have been paid for Medicaid eligible services that have
not included an explanation of benefits for denied services.
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